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Hello my name is Breale Anderson,

I currently have two children attending eagles charter school. When I found out about eagles
chater school, I was Googling different schools, called the main building of ccsd finding out
how to switch my kids from the school there zoned for, to a better school/location. Then one
day I'm walking to check my mail and see the free registration to attend chater school. I am so
grateful I found a school that is not a public school (especially to the school my children was
zoned for). I love everything about this school. I had many problems with ccdc school (some
not caring about my child or their education). I am a full-time working, full time student at
UNLV, the last thing I want is to have to do a teacher's job. With Eagles Charter School I don't
have to worry, there teachers are amazing! EVERY last one of them. I still come in to sit in on
my kids classroom. My kids show me that they are learning from school. My kids are happy.
I'm thankful truly this school is a blessing for me and my family and I Thank them with ever
piece of me.
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